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As Governor of the State of Nevada, it is my pleasure to welcome you to the Venetian Resort 
Las Vegas for the 2019 Southern Nevada Youth Homeless Summit: The Movement at Work. 
Thank you to the hosts Nevada Partnership for Homeless Youth (NPHY) and Sands Cares, the 
sponsors and all those who worked tirelessly to coordinate this important event.   
 
For almost two decades, NPHY has provided comprehensive services to thousands of young 
people experiencing homelessness in Southern Nevada. Today, they bring us all together for a 
day dedicated to ending homeless youth in our Silver State. Community stakeholders will work 
towards executing the Southern Nevada Plan to End Youth Homelessness, unveiled at last 
year’s summit. Discussions at this remarkable event will allow us to gain a deeper 
understanding of the homeless youth population in Southern Nevada, destigmatizing youth 
homelessness, launching host home programs, and developing an effective approach to 
assisting homeless youth enrolled in higher education.  
 
First Lady Kathy Sisolak and I cannot thank everyone enough for being part of the Movement. 
The work you are doing will exponentially impact the lives of young Nevadans and is 
something that our good friend, Assemblyman Tyrone Thompson, would be incredibly proud 
to see. Together, we will empower homeless youth to create the future they deserve. 
  
Again, it is my pleasure to welcome you to this inspiring and educational event. Best of luck 
in your execution of the Plan!   
 
 

Sincerely, 
        
 
     
        

Governor Steve Sisolak 
State of Nevada 
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